
PUBLIC NOTICE 
KOMATKE LANE/VEE QUIVA WAY ROAD PROJECT 

WORK   
CEOT CONTRACTOR, MARKHAM WILL BE PERFORMING 

DEMOLITION AND CONSTRUCTION OPERATIONS ON KOMATKE 
LANE/VEE QUIVA WAY IN DISTRICT-6 BEGINNING ON MONDAY, 

JULY 15TH, 2019 THROUGH JANUARY 15TH, 2020.  ACCESS TO 
VEE QUIVA CASINO AND HOTEL WILL HAVE A CHANGE IN 

TRAFFIC FLOW ALONG KOMATKE LANE WITH TEMPORARY 
CHANGES THROUGHOUT THE PROJECT.  

THERE WILL BE TRAFFIC CONTROL SIGNS AND CHANGE OF 
TRAFFIC FLOW DURING DEMOLITION AND CONSTRUCTION. 

 

PLEASE OBEY ALL SIGNS FOR YOUR OWN SAFETY AND SAFETY 
OF THE CREW 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL CEOT AT 796-5389

 


